ALL SAINTS RC PRIMARY SCHOOL

2nd March 2018 01845 523058

www.allsaints.n-yorks.sch.uk



The Friday Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for your understanding during the extreme weather conditions this week which caused us to close the school. These weather conditions made it unsafe for travel, and as a result, we did not have staff to provide a safe educational environment for your children.

Sadly, the children have missed out on World Book Day but we will be celebrating this on Thursday 8th March. Dressing up is optional. If your children would like to dress up as a character from their favourite book, they must also bring the book to school to share with their class and to write/draw a book review.

STATEMENT OF THE WEEK

"I use words to make the world a better place"

Our statement of the week links to the Diocesan 'Statements to live by' school's series and will be celebrated in our awards assembly each Monday at 3pm. Parents are very welcome to attend.

ALL SAINTS CHURCH

As a Catholic school we work closely with the parish of All Saints in Thirsk to encourage the values of love, respect and faith in our pupils. Can I remind you that Mass is held weekly in Church at 10:30am and all are welcome to attend.

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION PREPARATION

Parents of children Year 3 and upwards, who would like to prepare to make their First Holy Communion, are invited to an initial meeting at All Saints Catholic Primary School on Friday 9th March at 3.45. All enquiries to: maria.richardson21@btinternet.com

PARENT CONSULTATION MEETINGS

Parent consultation meetings will be held in school on March 19th and on March 21st. Appointment sheets will be going up in classes this week.

CONTACT DETAILS

Please let Mrs. Anderson know if you have changed any contact details including mobile number, email or home address, also details of medical information that we should be aware of regarding your child.

UNIFORM

We would like to see all pupils wearing their school uniform daily.

Just a reminder that school sweatshirts, Polo shirts, cardigans and book bags can be purchased online from www.school-shop.co.uk and that trousers, skirts, tights and socks should be grey or black only. Please remember to ensure that your child always brings a coat even if the sun is shining first thing. PE kits are a white T-Shirt, black shorts and trainers. A tracksuit or sweatshirt can be worn for outdoor PE on colder days. All classes will have PE on Thursdays.

CLUBS AND SWIMMING

Class 2 are attending swimming lessons on Tuesday mornings to learn and embed skills and will be working through the swimming badge scheme. We are offering a range of extra-curricular clubs this year and letters will be going out separately for each of these if parental consent is required.

CLASS 3

Class 3 will be attending the Quick Sticks competition on March 8th from 10.00 am-12 noon. They will need to bring their P.E kits to school.

CLUBS

The children are enjoying the various clubs at school. We have a wide range of clubs at school. All children are welcome.

The clubs are:

Club	Teacher/TA	Key Stag e	Day	Time	Location	Resources needed
Running Club	Mrs Johnstone	2	Monday/Friday	12.00	Field	Running shoes, jogging bottoms, jumper
Running Club	Mrs Johnstone	1	Thursday	10.30	Field	As above
Choir	Mrs Frencer	2	Tuesday	12.30	Class 2	
Recorders	Mrs Moss	2	Tuesday	12.30	Class 4	
Choir	Mrs Johnstone	1	Tuesday	12.30	Library	
Website Watcher	Mrs Cobbold	2	Wednesday	12.30	Class 4	
Mustard Seeds	Mrs Harding	2	Thursday	12.30	Art Room	
Gardening Club	Mrs Johnstone	1	Friday	12.30	Gardening Club (weather dependent)	Wellies, coat
School Council	Mrs Hodgson	1 and 2	Friday	12.45	Class 3	

Please do call in to see myself, Mrs Cobbold, class teachers or Mrs Anderson with any queries or questions.

Have a lovely week.